
From: Tim Herman
To: William Bock, III
Date: Monday, August 06, 2012 6:44:40 PM

Bill,
 
Will USADA will please provide the most recent contract between the USOC and USADA that
became effective on January 1, 2011? 
 
It is referenced on p. 3 of Dershowitz Affidavit but we do not have it. 
 
Thanks.  Tim
 
 
Tim Herman
Howry Breen & Herman LLP 
1900 Pearl Street 
Austin, Texas  78705 
(512) 474-7300

 
(512) 474-8557 - fax 
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